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Dear Committee Members -

| am writing in opposition to SB45.

| smoked cigars for over 20 years and have been 100% tobacco free for over 7 years by switching to vaping.

The net effect of this bill would kill Alaska small businesses who have established brick and mortar vape stores, who
have helped countless individuals go tobacco free. If passed, this bill will undoubtedly increase the use of tobacco
products throughout the state, which is one of the leading causes of health issues in the state.

Please do not move this bill forward!

Thank you for your consideration.

Greg McDonald
Anchorage, AK

Sent from my iPhone



